
多森校区访问学者拜访副校长 Dr. Jeffrey 

         美国当地时间 2019 年 8 月 6 日，特洛伊大学孔院多森教研中心的访问学者王艳东、姜娜和何艳一

行拜访了特洛伊大学多森校区副校长 Dr. Jeffrey。 

    上午 9 点，访问学者们准时到达副校长办公室。Dr. Jeffrey 热情地招呼访问学者们坐下，亲切询问了

大家近期的生活和科研情况，对王艳东老师即将离任回国表示不舍。随后对大家远离家乡来到阿拉巴马

为促进当地人民对中国语言与文化的了解所做的奉献表示感谢。他提到了中国在短短几十年间所取得了

快速的发展，并对此表示高度赞赏，并表示两国的关系应该相互促进，希望有更多的美国学生能到中国

学习，了解中国文化，这对于增进不同文化间的理解会大有帮助。 

访问学者对 Dr. Jeffrey 的关怀和鼓励表达了深深的谢意并合影留念。 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Visiting Scholars from Dothan Campus Visited Vice Chancellor Dr. Jeffrey  

 American local time, Aug 6, 2019, visiting scholars Wang Yandong, Jiang Na and He Yan from Confucius Institute 

at Troy University, Dothan Teaching and Research Center visited Dr. Jeffrey, Vice Chancellor of Troy University Dothan 

campus.  

At 9 a.m., the visiting scholars arrived at the Vice Chancellor’s office on time. Dr. Jeffrey warmly welcomed them to 

sit down and have a cordial talk about their recent life and research conditions, also expressed reluctance for Ms. Wang’s 

leaving. Afterwards, he thanked the visiting scholars in Dothan team for what have done to improve the understanding for 

Alabama people towards Chinese language and culture. Dr. Jeffrey also highly praised the fast development speed and 

great achievements China have been achieved in just several decades and said China and US should promote mutual 

relations. Also, Vice chancellor expressed hopes that more and more American students could go to study in China and 

learn more about China which must benefit a lot for mutual understandings between the two different cultures. 

 The visiting scholars expressed their deep gratitude for Dr. Jeffrey’s care and encouragement, and take a photo with 

Dr. Jeffrey. 

 

 


